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Our Prayer for this week is for our Mothers, whom we wish a Happy 

Mother’s Day on Sunday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s School is a Catholic Community in the Josephite tradition where we learn and grow in the Spirit 

together. 
 

  St. Joseph’s School acknowledges the Taungurung people, the traditional custodians of the land on which our 

school is situated. We commit ourselves to actively work alongside Aboriginal people for reconciliation and  

justice. 

    
    
    

    

    

    

    

               

St. Joseph ’ s    School is a child safe school   

    



   I am at my best when I am being Friendly, Respectful and a Positive Learner 
 
 

Welcome to the end of Week 3, Term 2 

 

 

Today we had our schools’ cross country. Congratulations to all the students for the effort 

they put in. On Monday we will have the District Cross Country at Buckley Park here in 

Nagambie. Well done to those students who qualified for this event. They will run against 

other schools from Nagambie, Euroa, Murchison and Violet Town. 

 

Wood Raffle 
On Wednesday evening we had a P and F meeting. Thank you to those who were able to 

attend. It was decided at the meeting to hold two more wood raffles this term. Tickets for the 

first, will go home next week and be drawn at assembly on Monday the 31st and then the 

next lot of tickets will go home the first week of June and be drawn at assembly on Monday 

the 21st of June. The first raffle of wood was kindly donated by Rob and Liz Fearn and the 

second was from trees cut on our oval and split by Stu McKay. 

The money raised by these raffles will help to pay for Science incursion we will have later 

this term early next term.  

NAPLAN 
Next week we have our NAPLAN testingfor all students in Grade 3 and 5. NAPLAN cannot be studied for and 

students are not expected to do so. The best way you can help your child prepare for NAPLAN is to let them 

know that it is just a routine part of their school program, and urge them to do the best they can on the day. If you 

have any questions or concerns regarding NAPLAN, please contact either Megan or Bridgette. 

 

Leo on leave 
I am taking some leave as of the end of next week. In school life, there is never an ideal 

time to be away, but I need to attend to some things at home. I will be away from May 

17 until June 15. Bridgette will step up into the Principal role, being released on Monday 

and Tuesday. We will employ Gen Stewart for Monday, Tuesday and Friday. I am very 

confident the school will continue to function in a strong position.  

 

We are praying for: 
Our School community, especially Waheed and Yasmeen, as they deal with the sad 

news of family members affected by the COVID disaster in India. 

For Fr Tony and our Parish community, especially those who are unwell or receiving 

treatment. 

State and Commonwealth Leaders who are guiding us through the pandemic. 

 

Pupil Free Days this Year 
1. May 20th and 21st. Staff retreat… to be rescheduled 

2. November 1st Report Writing day 

3. November 22nd (Planning day) 

 

PHOTOs for Newsletter. 
Send them to smckinnon@sjnagambie.catholic.edu.au  

 

All Student Absence please txt to 0417 489 577   

 ATTENDANCE PERCENTAGES 

  Grade 5/6 92.44% 

  Grade 3/4 94.83% 

  Grade F/1/2  95.67%  

mailto:smckinnon@sjnagambie.catholic.edu.au


  St. Joseph’s Calendar 
 

May 
7th Mothers Day Morning Tea 

10th District Cross Country 

11th, 12th, 13th NAPLAN 

18th School Photos 

24th  Dental Van Visit 

26th TAG day. (Traditional Aboriginal Games) 

27th Grandparents/Special person Day 

28th Division Cross Country 

31st 1st wood raffle Drawn. 
 

June 
8th Advisory Council Meeting 

14th Queens Birthday Holiday 

15th Festival of the Sacred 

21st 2nd Wood raffle Drawn 

24th Reports Home 

25th Last day term 2. 
 

July 
12th Start Term 3 
  

Mother's Day Morning Tea! Friday, the 7th of May.      

Assembly next week will be at 8:50am 

 

Hi Everyone - Welcome to the first book club for 2021! 

The catalogues have been sent home with the children in the 

last couple of days.  It would be great if we could have them 

returned to school by Friday 12th February, 2021. 

For those who are new to Book Club – there are two ways to 

place an order.  You can fill out the order form from the paper 

catalogue and return it to the school with your cash payment, or 

you can order and pay online 

at https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/parent.aspx – the 

books all arrive at the same time regardless of your ordering 

method.  

The current issue is Issue #1.  Chelsea Young will be 

coordinating the book club orders again this year.  Feel free to 

get in touch with her if you have any queries.  Happy shopping! 

Kind Regards, 

Chelsea Young 
 
 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/parent.aspx


Catholic Identity Report – by Liz Tang, REL.  

 

We are continuing in the Easter season of the church year. Last Sunday was the fifth 

Sunday of Easter. The whole fifty-day period concludes with Pentecost Sunday. 

Eastertide is the period of fifty days from Easter Sunday to Pentecost Sunday.  

 

 

This week we celebrate Catholic Education Week. This is the week where we think 

about the uniqueness of our school and the values that we try to instil in the children 

that we teach. It is a celebration of the respect that the children develop for each 

other, their families and education. It is the development of their own faith or an 

understanding of the values that come from being Catholic. It is the way that we 

celebrate Sacraments as our initiation into the church. It is looking at the traditions 

that are important to the church. Mostly though, it is about the community that 

develops from being in a school that shares common values. We celebrated Catholic 

Education Week in our assembly this week  

 

This prayer is for Catholic Education Week:  

 

Loving God, 

We pray that we might have the strength to walk in the 

footsteps of your Son when our world is sometimes calling us to walk a different 

path. 

As a community of faith at St. Joseph’s, may we live out our faith in action  

and continue the Josephite tradition by following our motto of,  

‘Growing in the Spirit Together.’ 

We thank you for the wonderful years of Catholic Education, here in Nagambie,  

and ask your blessings on our School community, now and always. 

We make this prayer through Jesus, our friend and brother. 

Amen. 

 

This Sunday is Mother’s Day. We want to wish all of our mothers, grandmothers, 

nanas and significant women, a wonderful Mother’s Day. We hope that you get 

spoilt and enjoy the day with your family.  

 

Our Catholic Identity focus for the coming week is: to think about our mothers.  

 

The wonderful gift of life that they gave us and/or the way that they have 

nurtured us and helped us grow into who we are, is something that we thank them 

for and will treasure forever.   

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Easter
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Pentecost


Classroom News - Term 2, Week 3 
 

TA Meetings 
Thank you to the families who came along on Tuesday to the TA meetings. Please contact your child's 

teacher if you were not able to attend. The students’ goals will be sent home in the coming weeks.  

 

Life Ed Session  
All students had a great session with Harold in the Life Education session yesterday. They learnt lots about 

being healthy and caring for their bodies.  

 

Cross Country  
Well done to everyone for their efforts in the cross country today. The students who have qualified for the 

District Cross Country at Nagambie Primary on Monday, will be bringing a note home soon.  

 

Assembly  
All assemblies this term will be at 8:50am in the hall on Monday morning, this is due to the A3 visit for the 

grade five-six students, being scheduled for the afternoons.  

 

Have a great week everyone! 

Liz, Bridgette, Megan, Gen, Sam D, Sam G, Chris & Tim. 

 

As Leo mentioned in his report last week the students in grades three and five will undertake the NAPLAN 

Tests next week. Please reassure your child that we just want them to have a go at each question and to try 

their best. The tests will be conducted online, on laptops or Ipads, except for the grade three writing test, 

which is handwritten. Megan and Bridgette will be with the students undertaking the tests, with the grade 

two, four and six students working with Liz on Tuesday morning and with Gen for the other testing times on 

Wednesday and Thursday. Please contact Megan or Bridgette if you or your child are in any way concerned 

about this process.  

CHILDREN’S CHATTER MATTERS                                           

3. Guess what’s inside the bag: Fill a range of items in a cloth or any 

opaque bag. The children (and adults) are required to feel one of the 

items and describe it (in relation to its texture, size and shape) before 

trying to guess what the item may be. Encourage them to use interesting and 

different words rather than the usual – big, hard, square (considerably large, tough, 

four-sided figure). This game could be played at home, in the classroom, in the car 

etc. as long as nobody takes a sneak peek in the bag. 

 

 



 

        Student of the Week - T2, W3 

Date: Monday, the 3rd of May 

F/1 

Presented To: Casey 

For his amazing understanding of the need for manners and for working cooperatively in the 
classroom. Well done! 
 

Presented To: Millee 

For her animated and confident retelling of events that she did in the holidays. Well done! 
 

Presented To: Andy 

For his great work in learning the 
letter names and sounds on the 
Spelfbet chart. Well done!  
 
2/3/4 

Presented To: Liam 

For his great work in addition with 
trading and helping others in the 
classroom. Well done! 
Presented To: Lewis  
For his great work in addition with 
trading and trying new things. Well 
done! 
 
5/6  
Presented To: Eoin  
For his willingness to help when 
asked and his participation and 
enthusiasm on camp. Well done 
Eoin! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
WALTER   LEWIS 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


